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Hello, my name is Matthew Vrvilo, I am an MSW student at Portland State University 

and a lifelong Oregonian.  

I’m writing today in support of SB85 in the 2023 Oregon legislative session as 

someone who cares deeply for the long term health of Oregon’s waterways as well 

as our local food economy.  

 

I urge you to vote for SB85 in the 2023 legislative session to protect our climate, 

environment, rural communities, and family farms. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Matthew Vrvilo 


